
During the time that the Town Hall offices are closed to the public because 
of the Coronavirus/COVID-19, our procedures for new water customer 
sign-ups have changed.  Please call the Water Billing department at 219-
836-6948 or 219-836-6949 or email mdeering@munster.org or 
rlawson@munster.org. 
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